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P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265
	IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE


June 24, 2021
Docket Not. R-2021-3026682
Courtney L. Schultz, Esq.

Saul Ewing Arnstein & Lehr LLP
Centre Square West

1500 Market Street, 38th Floor

Philadelphia, PA  19102-2186


Re:
Extension of Time to File Rate Case



The City of Lancaster – Water Department 
Dear Ms. Schultz:

This is in response to your letter of June 22, 2021, filed on behalf of The City of Lancaster requesting a waiver of the Commission’s filing requirements set forth at 52 Pa. Code § 53.52(b)(2). 

The Commission grants your request for an extension to file The City of Lancaster’s rate case until September 30, 2021.  For future filings related to this case, please reference Docket No. R‑2021-3026682.  

If you need further information or assistance, you may contact Marie Intrieri at (717) 214-9114 or maintrieri@pa.gov.







Very truly yours,








Erin L. Laudenslager







Erin L. Laudenslager








Manager – Finance/Telephone







Bureau of Technical Utility Services

